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2360 Ronald Reagan 
Parkway, Snellville GA 

30078 

October 2024 

 

EVENTS  
 
Ga Pre-K Week           10/7-10/11 
Fall Break       10/10 – 10/14 
Hispanic Heritage Day      10/15 
Picture Day       10/17 
Early Release          10/23-10/24 
Trike-A-Thon     10/25 
Trunk-Or-Treat              10/31 
  
 
 

 
  

Benji G.     10/9 
Anaiah A.                          10/12 
Charlie M.      10/19 
Bryce M.     10/23 
Jaxson S.     10/23 
Kendall P.      10/24 
Zane M .       10/24 
Logan S.                 10/28 
Udochukwu N.     10/29 
Ashtyn K.                          10/29 
Kaisley B.     10/30 
Braxton S.      10/30 
Bryson G.                          10/30 

 
Staff highlighted in bold letters 

 

 

     770-979-6767                 kidsrkids25@gmail.com             kidsrkids.com/ronald-reagan-parkway/  facebook.com/krkronaldreagan/ 

Fall Festival/Trunk-Or-Treat 
Mark your calendars for Thursday, 
10/31, as we celebrate with a school-
wide Fall Festival and Trunk-or-Treat 
event! Each classroom will have a 
designated time to participate in the 
festivities (detailed information will 
be shared via Pro-care soon). 
 
We kindly ask for candy donations 
and ask that you send your child with 
a container to collect treats. 
Additionally, a sign-up sheet will be 
available in the lobby for parents to 
volunteer decorate their trunks and 
hand out candy to the children. 
 
Thank you for helping make this 
event a memorable one for our 
little ones! 

 

St. Jude Trike-A-Thon 
Boys and Girls start your engines! It’s time 

for the Annual Trike-A-Thon! Let’s help 
raise money for St. Jude Children’s Hospital 

while enjoying our bikes outside. During 
this week-long event, our children will learn 
the importance of safe bike riding and you 
will be able to make donations to this great 
organization. On October 25th, please bring 
your child’s bike or favorite riding toy for a 

great time.   

 

It’s time for Fall pictures!! 
Fall photos will be taken on Tuesday, 
October 17th. Please drop your child off 
at the usual time. A manager will escort 
them for pictures. Parents are not 
allowed in the photo area. Uniforms are 
not required—dress your child as you like 
for the photos. 

 On 10/15/24, we will be celebrating our 
Hispanic families! We encourage everyone to 

participate by wearing traditional attire or 
the colors of your flag to represent your 

culture. For our non-Hispanic families, we 
invite you to join the celebration by wearing 
the colors of any Hispanic country's flag. We 

will also be hosting a 'Taste of Hispanic 
Countries' and invite you to sign up to bring 

a dish that represents a Hispanic culture. 
Let’s come together to honor and celebrate 

the rich diversity of our community! 

 

      

        

 


